
 

 

Plexconcil Circular dated 16.07.2020 
  
  
To, 
All the Members of the Council, 
  
  
Dear Sir/ Madam, 
  
Subject : Regarding Note Verbale from Oman Embassy Delhi regarding E-Certificate of Origin- 
To facilitate Imports and Exports 
  
  
We wish to inform you that Department of Commerce, WANA region has communicated to us 
that the Oman Chamber of Commerce is in process of launching an Electronic system of 
issuing “Certificate of Origin” as part of its efforts to facilitate import and export procedures 
to enable companies to benefit from electronic transformation. 
  
The exporting Institutions / Companies will be able to issue “Certificate of origin” by getting 
them signed and electronically starting from June 21st 2020. 
  
To verify the authenticity of the certificate of origin, please use the below link  
http://eservices.chamberoman.om/coo-verify 
  
  
  
This is for your information. 
  
Best regards 
Plexconcil Team 
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